The eighth annual meeting of The Hambright's was held at Antioch Baptist Church on October 10th with a large number present.

The meeting was presided over by President Marriott Phifer. The Innvocation was given by Gene Roberts. Reports were given by the President, Secretary, Treasumes, and Bobby Hambright reported that the cemetery was in good shape.

Mrs. R. C. Collinge of Kansas City, Mo. was recoginized as the member from the farthest distance.

Resolutions of regrets were made concerning the death of Mr. Vern Hambright, Mr. J. A. Hambright, Mrs. Sallie Hambright Whisnant, and Mrs. Nannie Hambright Hudspeth.

A vote of thanks and a check for \$25.00 was voted upon unaammously to give to Antioch Church for the use of Grounds and the new Shed that had been built for picnic purposes.

The following officers were elected:

Pres.
1st. Vice Pres.
2nd Vice Pres.
Secretary
Treas.
Historian
Asst. Historian

Bobby Hambright
John Hammett
Paul Hambright
Ollie Harris
Mrs. Flora Simm
Mrs. W. A. Hambright
Mrs. Gertrude Crain

A program of singing was arranged by Dan S. Huffstetler of Kings Mountain and was enjoyed by all.

J. Ollie Harris, Secretary